
To the Students & Parent(s)/Guardian(s) of Cluster 8-2: 
 
The teachers of Cluster 8-2 would like to welcome you for the 2017-2018 school year! So that you are 
prepared for the awesome learning adventures you will experience next school year, below is a list of 
supplies you will need for the journey!.  It is recommended that you have these supplies when school 
begins. 
  
For all classes 
 

● pens/pencils  
● set of earbuds to carry to all classes (for school technology use) 
● pocket folder (to serve as a HOMEWORK folder for all classes) 
● 2 inch 3-ringed binder (to serve as a HUMANITIES binder for both Social Studies & Language 

Arts) 
 
Science – Mrs. O’Sullivan  

● 2 inch 3-ringed binder 
● (2) glue sticks 
● box of colored pencils 
● calculator 
● pouch or pencil box to store supplies 

 
Social Studies – Mr. Brown 

● Box of colored pencils 
● (HUMANITIES 2 inch 3-ringed binder mentioned above) 

 
Language Arts – Mrs. Ostrowski 

● (HUMANITIES 2 inch 3-ringed binder mentioned above) 
● Silent reading book 

  
Algebra/Grade-8 Math – Mrs. Haney 

● 2 inch 3-ringed binder 
● Scientific calculator 

  
Throughout the year we find a need for items such as tissues, Clorox Wipes, paper towels, and chocolate 
(kidding:). Any donations would be welcomed! Thank you in advance! 
If any questions arise before school begins please don’t hesitate to contact us. We look forward to 
meeting you in August.  In the meantime have a relaxing and enjoyable summer! 
  
Cluster 8-2 teachers 
Bob Brown (​rbrown@sau8.org​) Laurie Haney (​lhaney@sau8.org​) 
Jenifer O’Sullivan (​josullivan@sau8.org​) Jodi Ostrowski (​jostrowski@sau8.org​) 
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